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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

12/09/2024  21:14:022024/3405/P INT Hillary Bauer I am a next door neighbour (sole occupier) and have no objection, just a comment that this will not make a 

very suitable family dwelling unless the extension filling in the whole garden, formerly used as an office, is 

demolished and at least some of the outdoor space returned to the property.
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